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Planning Limits

ay with Sherry Wang and Wade Murphy of the Tennessee Department of Environment
ation (TDEC). Also present were Steve Lane (SSR) and Gary McGill representing the

2. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss issues TDEC permitting and stream
r sections may have in regard to the expansion of both the Pigeon Forge WWTP and the
WWTP. The items we discussed were as follows:

nbu

burg ha i o get planning limits for their plant expansion for more than a
They want to expand their plant from 3 MGD to 5 MGD. Sewer service is currently
provided to approximately 65% of the City. The expansion is needed to provide full
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TDEC wants to look at the entire watershed befe
= Woody Smith in the Knoxville field office is @
The river segment running through )

Pigeon Forge’s segment is likely to b

{olks see the requests by Gatlinburg and Pigeon Forge as linked due
Jarge their effluent into the West Prong of the Little Pigeon River.
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